LONG ISLAND LIGHTING COMPANY

“&Q SHOREHAM NUCLEAR POWER STATION

P.O. BOX 618, NORTH COUNTRY ROA ™ « WADING RIVER, N.Y. 11732

December 16, 1981 SNRC-644

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Shoreham Nuclear Power Station - Unit
Docket No. 50-322

Dear Mr. Denton:

Enclosed herewith are 15 copies of the "Proprietary Supplement”
to Shoreham's Design Analysis Report (DAR) Revision 5 which
was submitted on December 16, 1981 (SNRC-645).

This "Proprietary Supplement" contains confidential commercial
information and trade secrets which we request to be withheld
from public disclosure in accordance with 10CFR2.790(b). In
addition to meeting the requirements set forth in the appro-
priate regulations for the withholding of this information,
LILCO is also obligated to withhold it under contractual agree-
ments with Pennsylvania Power & Light (PP&L), Kraftwerk Union
(KWU) and General Electric Company (G.E.).

As the information is proprietary in nature, the Company requests,
pursuant to 10CFR2.790 that the information be accorded proprie-
tary status and not placed in the Public Decument Room.

Very truly yours,

J. L. Smith

Manager Special Projects

Shoreham Nuclear Power Station I /’
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